
Curated Tech Innovation Tour
for Directors

Members  of  the  National  Association  of
Corporate  Directors  members  can  access  an
exclusive tour, custom designed for directors,
of  the  latest  technology  trends  at  the
Consumer Electronics Show (CES) in Las Vegas
in January 2020.

“This experience will expand your point of view on cutting-
edge technologies and how they relate to strategy discussions
in the boardroom.” writes the NACD’s Matt Barone. “You’ll be
able to see firsthand the innovations and breakthrough ideas
that will disrupt your current organizations, and improve your
understanding of their implications for your companies’ future
business models.”

This year’s tour will offer in-depth insights designed to help
directors ensure that their companies are fueled by, and not
blindsided  by,  future  tech.  For  example,  this  year’s
participants will gain insights into the Smart City Sector,
which includes IoT, 5G connectivity, transportation and smart
automotive, data analytics, and more, according to Barone.

For information about joining NACD to gain access to this
unique opportunity and much more, including exclusive content,
top-tier educational programming, and unparalleled networking
opportunities, email Barone or call 571-367-3708.
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